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Comments: To prevent further damage to the forest and for the protection of animals, hikers and equestrians e-
bikes should not be allowed. Plenty of damage has been incurred and disruption of the forest experience has
been allowed with the mountain biking community. If continued mechanical and now motorized access is
permitted, there really is no forest left, is there?



